
 
 

Nominations Being Accepted & Annual Meeting Set 
 
One major difference between credit unions and other financial institutions is a credit  
union is a cooperative business governed by a dedicated, volunteer Board of Directors. 
 
If you are at least 18 years of age, a member in good standing, and are interested in helping  
shape the future of UnitedOne Credit Union, consider nominating yourself for election to  
the Board. There are three positions up for election. All are for three-year terms.   
 
Your Nominating Committee members are: 
 

Larry Bahr (Chair) 
Beth Snyder 
Sherry Rezba 

 
Please contact UnitedOne Credit Union Chief Executive Officer Kim Rooney at 652-2525,  
451-8222 or krooney@UnitedOne.org by Friday, Nov. 1, 2024, if you are interested in  
nominating yourself for a position on our Board of Directors. 
 
Voting will be done through electronic ballots, which will be available on our website in  
January. Paper ballots will be available at all our offices for those without internet access.  
 
Results will be announced at the Feb. 24, 2025, annual meeting which will be held at  
5 p.m. at our 1117 South 10th Street, Manitowoc location. All members are welcome to  
attend. 
 
 
Posted 9/16/2024 

 


